
 
                           2024-25 Intradistrict/School Choice   
                        Timeline for Submission & Responses 

 

 

 

January 8, 
2024 

TO   

February, 
2024       

LOTTERY WINDOW:  For new Intradistrict/School Choice requests to a different school (within the 
Irvine Unified School District) for the 2024-25 school year.   

All middle school and high school transfer requests received during the lottery window receive 
equal consideration regardless of date received within the window .   


